
OCBA Professionalism & Ethics Committee Accepting Applications 

 

The Professionalism and Ethics Committee serves the OCBA and the legal 

community by providing education, information, and opinions on attorney 

professionalism and ethics, consistent with the law, including the requirements of the 

Business & Professions Code and the Rules of Professional Conduct of the State Bar 

of California.  The Committee also reviews issues submitted to it by the OCBA 

President, by referral from an OCBA member, non-member attorney, or member of 

the public, or otherwise brought to the attention of the Committee Co-Chair.   

 

Applications are available online at www.ocbar.org.  Deadline for submission of 

applications is Monday, May 16, 2016. The committee co-chairs will be reviewing 

the applications and making a recommendation to the OCBA President regarding the 

upcoming appointments.  

  

For more information, contact Co-Chairs Scott Garner at  sgarner@umbergzipser.com 

 or Carole Buckner at cbuckner@bucknerlaw.net 

 

 


